Date: 8/23/12

To:  City of Ashland
Transportation Committee

From: Michael and Lisa Walker
304 Van Ness Ave.

RE: Lori Lane Alley Closure

We fully agree with the concerns of our neighbors, Mike and Becky DeSalvo (292 Van
Ness) as outlined in their memo, and would also like to see the alley closed to ensure a
safer neighborhood. '

Thank you for your consideration —

Michael and Lisa Walker



